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Why do we 
celebrate ANZAC 
day?

Anzac Day, is probably 
Australia's most 
important celebration. It 
remembers the 
anniversary of  the first 
battle that led to major 
injury and deaths of  
Australian and New 
Zealand soldiers during 
World War I.



On the day why do 
we eat ANZAC 
biscuits?

ANZAC biscuits have 
long been associated 
with ANZAC.  It has been 
said that biscuits 
were sent to the soldiers 
from groups of  women. 
They were easy to bake, 
the ingredients did not 
spoil easily and 
the biscuits kept well 
during naval 
transportation.



What does the last 
post represent?

In military tradition, the 
Last Post is the bugle call 
that signifies the end of  
the day's activities. It is 
also sounded at military 
funerals to indicate that 
the soldier has gone to 
his final rest and at 
commemorative services 
such as ANZAC Day and 
Remembrance Day.



Did you know?

• April 25th was the day when 
the Australian and New 
Zealand Army Corps 
landed on the Gallipoli 
Peninsula in 1915.

• In 1916, April  25th was 
officially named ANZAC 
Day.

• There is no town called 
“Gallipoli” however, it is the 
name of  the area.

• The site where the ANZACs 
landed at Gallipoli was 
renamed ANZAC Cove.







Thank you for watching


